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What Job-Hunting Military Veterans Need to Know

News

8.05.11 

Steve Miller of the Chicago office was quoted in the Fortune Online article "What Job-Hunting

Military Veterans Need to Know." The article addressed the Uniformed Services Employment & Re-

Employment Act (USERRA) that states employers must reinstate returning servicemen and women

in their jobs, provided that anyone on active duty for more than 180 days notifies their employers

within 90 days that they have returned and want to return to work. Steve said, "Most employers

really want to put returning veterans back to work."

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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